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DACA Renewal Information

 

Below is an invitation to a U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services teleconference on the
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) renewal process.  Please feel free to forward this
information to your local programs who serve DACA students.

 

 

Dear Stakeholder,
 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a stakeholder
teleconference on Thursday, Aug. 21, 2014, from 2:30 to 4 p.m. (Eastern) to discuss the DACA
renewal process.
 
On June 5, 2014, USCIS announced a DACA renewal process and published a revised Form I-821D
that individuals must use to request both renewal and initial DACA. During the teleconference, USCIS
officials will share information about the DACA renewal process as well as answer your general
questions.

http://www.uscis.gov/I-821D


 

To Join the Session by Phone

On the day of the session, please use the information below to join the teleconference. We
recommend that you call in 10 to15 minutes before the start time.
 
Toll-Free Call-in Number: 1-800-369-1949 

Passcode: DACA

 
If you have any questions, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov.
 

We look forward to engaging with you!

 

USCIS invitation - DACA renewal stakeholder engagement (8-21-14).pdf

 
Please do not reply to this message. Contact us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov or USCIS-
IGAOutreach@uscis.dhs.gov with any questions.
 
To learn more about the Public Engagement Division, visit us online at uscis.gov/outreach.

 

To update your RSVP, modify your password or email address, or to unsubscribe at any time, visit
your Subscriber Preferences Page.

 

 

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services sending to dc2@ncsdae.org 

20 Massachusetts Ave NW, Washington DC 20529 · 1-800-375-5283  

 

 

mailto:Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov
http://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/USDHSCISINVITE/2014/08/14/file_attachments/315734/USCIS%2Binvitation%2B-%2BDACA%2Brenewal%2Bstakeholder%2Bengagement%2B%25288-21-14%2529.pdf
mailto:Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov
mailto:USCIS-IGAOutreach@uscis.dhs.gov
http://www.uscis.gov/outreach
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDHSCISINVITE/subscriber/new?preferences=true
mailto:dc2@ncsdae.org


     

 

 

 

 

All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at:

http://naepdc.org/news_views_clues/nvc_home.html

 

Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.
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